
 

March 11, 2020 
  

Reichard & Escalera LLC Update 
  
With this recent COVID-19 outbreak, we are informing our clients that our services 
and responding capabilities will remain unaffected, ensuring prevention and any 
risk of spreading the coronavirus in our workplace and community.  
  
We are following the World Health Organization recommendations and to such 
effect:  
  

• We have limited our business travel plans and in-office meetings.  
  

• Our team is enabled to work remotely in case of confinement or spread 
prevention. We can assure the quality of work and communications will not 
be affected by these circumstances.  
  

• All in- office meetings will be postponed or managed according to our 
safety protocol.   

  
Reichard & Escalera LLC is committed to providing the best service, while 
responding in a sensible and sensitive manner, aligned with official 
recommendations and our current Puerto Rico and global situation. 
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This communication is for information purposes only and does not constitute legal advice. This communication may be based on authorities 
that are subject to change and is not a substitute for professional advice or services.  You should consult a qualified professional advisor 
before taking any action based on the information herein.  This communication does not create an attorney-client relationship between 
Reichard & Escalera and the recipient.  
  
Unsubscribe. 
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